
OPWC PRE-APPLICATION INFORMATION              UPDATED 4/26/2023 

 

TUSCARAWAS COUNTY LOCAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE (TCLAC) FOR THE 

OPWC PROJECT SUBMITTAL PROCESS 

The TCLAC has established the following process to coordinate projects for submittal to 

the District 14 Integrating Committee.  The goal of the TCLAC is to submit the strongest 

slate of projects with the best chance of being funded, thus bringing the maximum 

amount of grant and loan funding to the County.  To accomplish this goal, we want to be 

able to coordinate, prioritize, and possibly combine projects prior to final submittal to 

District 14. 

 

All agencies seeking project funding shall have a pre-application to the County Engineer 

at least two (2) months before the District 14 application deadline.  The deadline for pre-

application submittal for OPWC Round 38 is August 25, 2023.  The pre-application shall 

include: 

-Name of Agency sponsoring project with contact information on Agency 

letterhead 

-A brief description of the proposed work 

-A rough estimate of the project cost 

-Amount of local funding anticipated 

Be aware that this pre-application requirement is in addition to the District 14 application 

requirements located on the OPWC website 


